Cathleen Nagorski OV‘J- %
From: Mayor Trevor Elkins 202[ = _

ent; Monday, December 6, 2021 5:14 PM ;
To: Cathleen Nagorski
Subject: RE: skipped legislation numbers Zl — (,&5

That is correct, my apologies.

Thank you for catching that.

Trevor K. Elkins
Mayor/Safety Director

Newburgh Heights
Office: 216.641.4650
Cell: 216,337.0098

From; Cathleen Nagorski <cnagorski@newburgh-oh.gov>
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 4:56 PM

To: Mayor Trevor Elkins <telkins@newburgh-oh.gov>
Subject: skipped legislation numbers

Mayor,

As we discussed, canfirming that Crdinance numbers 2021-41 through 2021-45 were inadvertently skipped when
.reating legislation.

I will make a note in our permanent records,

Cathleen Nagorski
Fiscal Officer/Clerk of Council
Village of Newburgh Heights, Ohio

*This g-medl and any files transmitted with it ave the propercty of the Villoge of Newburgh Heights, ore confidentiol, and are intended solely Jor the use of the ndividual
or eptity Lo whom this e-nioll is addressed. If you are not one of the nomed recipiciils) or otherwise have regson to belicve thot vou have received this message in
eror, please notify the sender oind delele this message immediately fraomm vonr deskton or moblle glectroric device, Any other ese, reteation, dissemination,




